


No faculty or workload displacements will be incurred by deleting the Master of Arts
degree program. The proposed Master of Music in Performance degree will require the
same faculty and administrative personnel currently involved with the M.A. program.

. Summarize effects deletion of program will have on budget of department:

There are no effects on the Department of Music’s budget through deletion of the
Master of Arts program, given its replacement with the proposed Master of Music

program.
Provide information on current student enrollment in program or courses:

There are currently seven students enrolled in the graduate music program. All are in
the Music Performance concentration. Three of these students will be graduating in
Spring 2013 with the current M.A. degree. Another three students are full-time first-
year students on track for graduation in Spring 2014. The Department plans to award
these three the M.M. degree, subject to its approval and implementation as proposed for
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Attachment 1

II. Background Information
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